
Item 5 
 

Warwickshire Police and Crime Panel 
 

23 September 2016 
 

Report of the Planning and Performance Working Group 
 
 

Recommendations 
 

That the Warwickshire Police and Crime Panel: 
 
(1) Considers the minutes of the Planning and Performance Working Group 

meeting, held on 12 August 2016 (appended to this report). 
 

(2) Considers a presentation from the PCC funded cyber advisors at their 1 
December 2016 meeting on the current state of cybercrime in 
Warwickshire       

 
 
1.0 Recent Activity of the Working Group  
 
1.1 Police and Crime Plan – Delivery Plan Performance 
 
 The Working Group reviewed the latest updated delivery plan and made the 

following observations/suggestions: 
 

• The group agreed to review smaller sections of the Delivery Plan 
throughout the year, starting with alcohol and drugs, and protecting 
vulnerable people at their next meeting.   

 
• The group requested an answer regarding whether the PCC receives 

performance data for the National Probation Service Programme and/or 
the Community Rehabilitation Company. They asked to view any 
associated reports that are available.  

 
• The group requested that the value for money / sustainability report on 

Operation Devonport be brought to the working group, when it is 
available. 

 
1.2  Police Force Performance Summary 
 

The Working Group reviewed the performance summary and made the 
following observations/suggestions: 
 
• Once the force has completed their Intel problem profile of CSE, and the 

Commissioner has had the opportunity to hold the force to account on it; if 



the Chief Constable agrees, the working group requests that it be shared 
with them.  

 
• The group requested that the Commissioner considers reviewing which 

force areas that he compares Warwickshire with, given that the Most 
Similar Group (MSG) forces are not bordered by metropolitan areas and 
do not have the same level of cross-border crime.  

 
• The group requested to view the Chief Constables responses to a number 

of questions posed by the PCC, and the ‘Complexities of Outcome Data’ 
report. These documents were circulated to group members on 12 August 
2016.  

 
• The group welcomed the valuable input provided by Chief Superintendent 

Debbie Tedds, and requested that her involvement with the group 
continues.  

 
2.0 Next Meeting  
  

The next meeting of the Working Group is scheduled for Wednesday 2 
November, at 3.00 p.m.  

 
 
Appendix  
Appendix A – Planning and Performance Working Group minutes 12 August 2016.  
 
Background Papers:  
None.  
  
 Name Contact Information 
Report Author Stefan Robinson  stefanrobinson@warwickshire.gov.uk 

Tel 01926 418079 
Head of Service Sarah Duxbury  sarahduxbury@warwickshire.gov.uk 
Strategic Director David Carter davidcarter@warwickshire.gov.uk 
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